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The decision to transition Amate Magic to a virtual event, in only 
6 weeks’ time, was an easy one. Amate House’s mission is vital: 
serve, love, and make the world a better place. We knew that our 
supporters would continue to support us, especially at this difficult 
time. However, when we asked you all to join us in celebrating that 
mission during a global crisis, we never could have predicted how 
emphatically you would show up! Donors who hadn’t given for 10 
years pulled out their checkbooks. Alumni who had never given 
to Amate House gave their first gift. Our social media followers 
actively spread the word of our virtual gala and auction. 

Thank you to all who had a hand in making Amate Magic 2020 a 
success! Thank you to our co-chairs, the event committee, the board 
of directors and associate board, our staff, and our resilient fellows. 
Thank you to Joe Matisse of the Walk-Ins who provided musical 
entertainment, to Ryan Lents who helped to produce the virtual event, 
and to the incredible auction donors who gave generously during an 
uncertain time. We are incredibly proud of our 36 years of service to 
the city and Archdiocese of Chicago. We look forward to seeing you for 
Amate Magic 2021 at Venue West next spring!




